MEMO | NOTE



Regional MDR #3-30 Stephen St. Morden, Mb. R6M 2G3 www.southernhealth.ca

TO/DESTINATAIRE: Acute Care Sites

CC:

FROM/EXPÉDITEUR: Sonja Funke, MDR Supervisor

DATE: Jan. 20,2021 PAGE(s): 1

SUBJECT/OBJET: Discontinue Collecting N95 masks

Please be advised that Southern Health – Santé Sud has been given the direction to stop the collection and reprocessing of all makes and models of used N95 masks.

The masks which have been collected and have not been sent for reprocessing to Boundary Trails Health Centre can be disposed of at each acute care site.

All masks that have already been collected and reprocessed are to be kept in storage for the time being and would be put into circulation if directed by Shared Health.

If there are any question about this direction please contact me at 204.823.0748 or sfunke@southernhealth.ca